SALISBURY AFFORDABLE HOUSING COMMISSION
SPECIAL MEETING - SITE WALK

MAY 26, 2021 11:45AM

A brief Site Visit was conducted at the Pope property on Salmon Kill Road. Those present at the site
included: Jim Dresser and Mary Close Oppenheimer, SAHC; Peter Halle, Salisbury Housing Committee;
Lisa McAuliffe, Salisbury Recreation and Senior Services Director; Curtis Rand, First Selectman; Kevin
Grindle, Anchor Engineering.

Mr. Rand summarized the process going forward:

e The Board of Selectmen will discuss the possibility of additional soil testing at their meeting June
7,2021. Mr. Rand will talk to Scott Stevens, who did the soil testing in May, 2019.

e The next Salisbury Plan of Conservation and Development (PoCD) is due out next year.
Consideration of the Pope property will be a part of that review process. The Planning & Zoning
Commission will be in charge of RFPs for any planning studies.

e The SAHC should continue to discuss housing needs with the other Housing Groups.

e There will be a lot of discussion with the public about the Pope property and the PoCD over the
next year or two.



